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Hello Toddler families. During the month of November we will be doing lots of fun 

things. We will start the month with “Air and Water Transportation” we have fun 

art projects about planes and will be playing with boats and water in our sensory 

table. The second week will be “Land Transportation” we will be painting roads 

with cars and washing firetrucks in our sensory table. To finish off the month of 

November our theme will be “Thanksgiving” we have lots of Thanksgiving stories, 

and will be exploring interesting nature things like leaves and what the inside of a 

gourd looks like. On November 21st and 22nd we will be having an all school 

feast. All the classes join together in the community room for a fun snack time to 

celebrate Thanksgiving.  

 
 
Your toddler team, 
Nan Webber and Allison Finnegan 
 
important dates: 
November 4th: NO SCHOOL 
November 21st and 22nd: All school feast 
November 23-25: NO SCHOOL- THANKSGIVING 


